
Town Supervisor Candidate: Tom Bartel 
 
 
I see three priority areas for someone in the Town Supervisor role: 
 
First, maintain the current program of town road reconstruction.  We need to finish the task 
by aggressively pursuing state and federal programs to supplement Town funds. 
 
Second, we need to continue soil conservation and water quality initiatives to improve our 
watersheds.  We can do this by leveraging Town support to secure additional funding from 
state, federal and private sector sources, similar to the work I did as Co-Chair of the Runoff 
Reduction Committee to obtain the ARTS grant. 
 
Third, we need to collaborate with the Town of Calumet Fire Department on a long term 
strategic plan for their staffing and equipment needs.  We can help them identify outside 
funding options, building on the experience we have gained with our road and water quality 
projects. 
 
While I spent most of my adult life living in the Green Bay area, whenever people asked 
where I lived, I always answered that I was "from Marytown."    Now that I have retired, and 
am living here full time, I am looking to use both my business and educational 
backgrounds for the good of my community. 
 
Tom Bartel 
 


